
From: Martha Miller [mailto:martha@marthapoundmiller.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 22, 2016 8:06 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 

For heaven's sake! This is the first I've heard of this dreadful 
idea of rooting all us elders out of our nice (paid-for) homes on 
the Columbia River in the Hayden Island Manufactured Home 
Community! What are you thinking? I bought my house and 
paid for it with my savings. If I'm forced to move for such a 
ridiculous, hair-brained idea as a bike path along here, you'd be 
putting a terrible hardship on me -- and many others that live 
here. These are our HOMES. Please, please PLEASE don't do 
this. 

If I may vent again just a little, please pass along my most ardent 
wish that this idea die a horrible death. If I lose my home, I'll be 
on welfare or worse yet, homeless. I'm 85 years old, my home 
here represents my 'nest egg'. All because the City of Portland 
wants to put in a path for an occasional bike rider? Would the 
City really do that to 122 of their citizens? Please tell the 
powers-that-be to get real. I'm scared to death, as are my 
neighbors, and feeling like I'm in Nazi Germany. 

Martha Miller 

1503 North Hayden Island Drive, Unit 129, Portland, OR 97217 


